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Columbus Amsterdam BID Board Annual Meeting Minutes
June 28th, 2012, 7 pm

Frank Pentecost opened the meeting shortly after 7 pm.

Wendy Feuer of Dept. of Transportation presented slides and spoke on their arts
program. Her presentation was received enthusiastically and questions were taken.

Jim Mackin followed this with a presentation on the historic area name of
Bloomingdale. This generated considerable interest with discussion and questions.

The slate of board candidates for 2014 were presented. Motion to elect by acclamation
for each category was presented and approved, and the class was elected.

Stuart Michael presented 2012 Financial Report and 2013 Budget, and took questions.
After discussion and questions, both budget and report were accepted.

BID Manager Peter Arndtsen presented an abbreviated 2012 District Manager’s Report.

Frank Pentecost closed the meeting shortly after 8:45 pm.



